
Protecting and serving Essex

 

 

 

 

Section 14(2) The Licensing Act 2003 (Hearings) Regulations 2005 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

I contact you with regards to the upcoming licence review hearing for the Kassaba 

Turkish Grill and Meze, located on Marine Parade East, Clacton. 

 

Under the above section, I would like to request the exclusion of the public for part of 

this hearing. 

 

As part of video evidence submitted by Essex Police ‘Exhibit 5’ shows an underage 

male who was identified to be drunk at the time by a Police Officer. I would request 

that the public are excluded during the showing of this video as it is in the public 

interest to protect the young man’s privacy due to his legal status as a child. His full 

name has been redacted from the submissions made by Essex Police.  

 

Should you require any further information, please contact: 

 

Licensing.tendring@essex.police.uk 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

William Moody – Police Licensing Officer 

William Moody 
Licensing Team 
Braintree Police Station 
Blyth's Meadow, Braintree 
CM7 3DJ 

22/09/2020 

Tendring District Council Licensing Team 

88-90 Pier Avenue 

Clacton On Sea 

CO15 1TN 
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